
HEAD OF SCHOOL MARBURN ACADEMY, NEW
ALBANY, OH

Posted on January 21, 2019

Littleford & Associates has been appointed to lead the search for the new Head of Marburn
Academy, effective July 1, 2020.  Marburn Academy is a not-for-profit, independent day school
devoted to serving the educational needs of bright students with learning differences such as
Dyslexia, Executive Function difficulties and attention issues. Marburn is the only school in Central
Ohio with academic and co-curricular programs designed to address the full range of unique
learning and personal development needs of students with these learning differences. Marburn
Academy now educates over 282 students in grades 2-12 year-round. Founded in 1981,  it is one of
only 15 schools in the nation to have its language instruction program accredited by the Academy of
Orton-Gillingham Practitioners and Educators (AOGPE).

Here is the link to the profile.  Please contact John Littleford if you have an interest in this position:
John@Jlittleford.com

http://www.jlittleford.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/MarburnProfileFinal020419.pdf
mailto:John@Jlittleford.com

